STAFF REPORT

DATE: September 28, 2017

RE: Administrative Hearing, 1075 Duval Street
(Duval Square Condominium Association)

On August 6, 2017, a complaint was received regarding the improper trimming of
a Royal Poinciana tree in front of New York Past Garden in Duval Square. A
subsequent site inspection documented that the tree had been improperly
trimmed. Communication with the property manager, Craig Pledger, indicated
the tree had been trimmed by one of the workers and not a certified arborist or
experienced tree trimmer.









On September 28, 2017, the property was re-inspected and the tree appears to
be doing well.

Recommend arborist properly trim the tree and a fine be assessed to the property
management.






